

4th February 2020

Dear Parent,

Year 9 Tetanus, Diphtheria & Polio (Td/IPV) & MenACWY Immunisations

On Friday, 28th February and Friday 6th March the Immunisation Team will be in school to carry out the Year 9 Td/IPV and MenACWY Immunisations.

During tutor time today students have been given an information pack and consent forms for you to consider and complete. I should be grateful if you could return both signed consent forms to the General Office in the envelope provided by Friday 14th February.

Please note that the Immunisation Team require both consent forms to be completed & signed **even if you do not wish** your child to have the immunisation.

Please do not hesitate to contact me at school on 01772 812644 if you have any queries.

Kind regards,

S A Rooney

Mrs S Rooney
PA to Senior Leadership Team